
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2015 NWSEO Elections Preparations Underway -  
Address Updates Requested 

 

(April 20, 2015) NWSEO is preparing to mail the 2015 Elections Letter to all of our members in 
early May. If you have moved in the past year, please send your new home address to NWSEO 
Communications Director Lisa Luciani at mediarelations@nwseo.org by Friday, April 24 to 
ensure that you receive your Elections Letter. 
 
The Elections Letter details the procedures to nominate NWSEO members for NWSEO national 
offices and to participate in elections for local offices.  
 
Information for the 2015 National Convention is included in the Elections Letter. The 40th 
Annual NWSEO Convention will take place on Saturday and Sunday, September 26-27, 2015 at 
the Hilton Alexandria Old in Alexandria, VA 22314. 
 
Information on preparations for the NWSEO Convention and elections will be posted on 
http://nwseo.org/convention.php.  
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